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Introducing our NONPROFIT DIVISION    

            

We are very proud and excited to launch our new Nonprofit Division! 

At Mallard, we have always appreciated and valued the work of local non–  

profits. We already work with a few nonprofits, make corporate donations,    

and our staff serves on Boards and/or volunteers with local nonprofits. But we 

decided we could do more—by sharing our skills in investment management. 

We want to better serve the nonprofits who work so hard to improve our world. 

Pam Baumbach, CFP®  has been named the Director of the Nonprofit Division 

and Carol Boncelet is its Manager. 
 

We now offer the following services for nonprofits: 

 Investment management, customized for risk levels  

 Multiple investment pools  

 Restricted or Endowment Fund management 

 Regular portfolio evaluation and quarterly re-balancing 

 Quarterly performance reporting against relevant benchmarks 

 Regular presentations to Boards of Directors or Finance Committees 

 Information about, and support for, donating appreciated stock and making     

legacy gifts 

 Discounted fees, to meet the special needs of nonprofits 

We especially want to help small to medium-sized nonprofit organizations    

who have their money sitting in a bank or in CDs. We have access to FDIC-

insured bank products and can offer a customized mix of stock funds, bond 

funds, money market, and CDs. Working with us can reduce the risk inherent in 

having volunteers manage the nonprofits’ investments and can provide stability 

of investment advice.  
 

We will focus on the nonprofit’s money, so the nonprofit can focus on its 

mission.  Contact us to learn how we can help your favorite nonprofit. Referrals 

welcome! 302-737-4546, pam@mallardfinancial.com. 

We are a proud member of DANA, the Delaware Alliance for Nonprofit Advancement. 
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A recent study suggests investors are increasingly focused on costs. At Mallard, we welcome the change of 

consumer attention because a more informed consumer makes the education side of our work that much   

more enjoyable. With one eye to the past and the other eye to the future, now is an excellent time to learn    

the different ways financial advisors charge fees. 

The most common ways financial advisors charge fees are: 

 Assets Under Management (AUM), a common example is charging 1% annually on the total account    

value managed. 

 Commissions, paid by the financial products to the advisor who recommended them.  

 Fee-based, which combines direct fees and commissions.  

 Hourly rates, such as charging $150 an hour to evaluate and recommend investment choices available in 

your 401(k). 

 Flat project fees, such as charging a fixed $2,000 fee for the creation of a financial plan. 

 Retainer (and subscriptions) fees, paid up front, and depleted through one of the above mechanisms. 

Hourly rates, flat project fees, and use of retainers are generally well understood. So I will briefly explain the 

more widely used AUM, commission, and fee-based approaches. 

Typical AUM fees range from 1% - 2% per year. When evaluating fees, it is important to understand whether 

you are receiving (and paying for) investment management, financial advising, or both. You should also know 

if the advice is Fee-only™ or fee-based. Fee-only™ advisors are only compensated by their clients directly, 

not by any commissions. This is designed to better place the advisor on the side of the client when navigating 

financial decisions, by reducing inherent conflicts of interest. Fee-based advisors charge both a direct fee       

to clients and collect indirect commissions. Transparency is much lower for fee-based and commission-

collecting advisors, as clients rarely understand which financial products generate commissions, or how large 

the commissions are. 

At Mallard, we are Fee-only™  fiduciaries, which requires us to act in the best interest of our clients. We 

occasionally charge hourly or flat project fees for one-time projects when clients are not looking for on-going 

reviews, but the majority of our work is solely compensated through AUM fees for investment management 

and financial advice, or for exclusive investment management. The greatest advantage to charging by AUM  

is the alignment of the firm’s financial interests with the client’s interests. As client assets grow or shrink, so 

does the firm’s income.   

 

 

Are you ready to see if Mallard Financial Partners might be able to help you?  

Contact us to schedule your free, no obligation 60 minute meeting:  

info@mallardfinancial.com or 302-737-4546.  

You’ll learn more about what we do and we will learn more about your needs.  

We can then work together to build your financial security.   

 

 How are you paying?                                            by Joe Daigle, CFEI, Investment Analyst 
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Who have you designated as the beneficiary(ies) on your checking or savings accounts at your bank or credit 
union? Did you know you may name beneficiaries in these accounts much like you can identify beneficiaries 
in your retirement accounts (e.g., Traditional IRA, Roth IRA, 401(k), 403(b), SEP IRA)? If you designate  
beneficiaries on your checking account, your account may be referred to as a POD or Payable on Death       
account. This is also called a TOD or transfer on death if you have beneficiaries listed on an individual account 
at a brokerage company. One significant advantage of listing beneficiaries on your accounts is that after your 
death the dollars remaining in your accounts will skip the probate process (which may be costly and time-
consuming) and go directly to the beneficiary(ies) you designated. It's important to be aware that the dollars 
will go to the beneficiaries you designated on the account despite what may be reflected in your Will or Trust. 
 
Mallard works with its clients to address the beneficiary issue, including assisting with completing the neces-
sary paperwork to make their wishes become a reality. We recognize that life happens and circumstances 
change. Therefore, as part of our on-going financial planning meetings with our clients, we take the time to 
review the beneficiary designations to ensure that they are still current. If they are not up to date, we will work 
with them and the custodian (e.g., TD Ameritrade, Vanguard, etc.) to update the beneficiary designations.  
 
If you do not meet with Mallard, I hope you take the time to review the recipients you designated on all of 
your accounts. For instance, do you have a retirement account through an employer that you no longer work 
for? If so, do you know who the beneficiaries are on this account? 
 
It may not be easy to select beneficiaries for your different accounts. However, postponing this decision may 
have adverse consequences. If you don’t name who should receive your assets, the state will! 
 
 

Best wishes to Chris Sheldon, our Paraplanner, as she and her family move to Virginia. 

Please join us in welcoming Sean Heidig, our new Client Services Associate. He is a recent graduate of West 

Chester University, with a BS degree in Economics and Finance. Sean will be responsible for servicing client 

accounts, as well as other Mallard administrative duties.  

Also please welcome Alan Coffey, as our new Cybersecurity Officer. Alan has been consulting with us for   

the past year, and has joined our compliance team on a part-time basis to enhance our cybersecurity measures. 

Congratulations to Alan Menase, who was promoted to Associate Financial Advisor. He will have 

greater responsibility in delivering financial planning services to clients. 

Congratulations to Jordan Jones, who was promoted to Operations Specialist. He will work full-time this   

summer assisting in execution of investment reporting and part-time during the school year as he pursues his 

Psychology degree at the University of Delaware. 

Congratulations to Jacqie Thompson, our Investment Operations Manager. She recently graduated 

from Harvard University with a Bachelor of Liberal Arts in Extension Studies cum laude, with a 

field of study in Economics. 
 

WE’RE HIRING!  Did you recently pass the CFP® exam or  are you prepar ing to take the exam?          

If  you’d like to come grow with us, send your resume to info@mallardfinancial.com.  

 

Have You Named Beneficiaries?  by Alan R. Menase, CFP®, Associate Financial Advisor 

 

   Staffing News  



750 Barksdale Road, Suite 3 

Newark, DE 19711-3245 
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 We are currently accepting new clients. 
 
If you know someone who is looking for       
financial advice, please think of us! 
 

We offer a free 60 minute meeting — as a 

nice way to get to know each other without 

making a firm commitment. 

 

We work with individuals, small businesses, 

family trusts, estates, and nonprofits. Our      

clients’ portfolios range from $20,000 to       

$10 million. We can offer financial advice      

on specific topics, such as retirement, tax     

planning, education planning, estate planning, 

financial planning, etc. We also offer full-

service Fee-Only investment management.  

 

Your questions and comments  

are always welcome.  

Contact us at 302-737-4546 or  

 info@mallardfinancial.com 

 
At Mallard Financial Partners,  

we are fiduciaries.  

 

That means we always put  

our clients’ interests first.  

Our business is about relationships,  

not transactions. 

 

  
 

 

Joe Daigle, CFEI and our Investment Analyst, 

taught students at Dover’s Central Middle 

School about ethics and workplace problem-

solving, as part of a Junior Achievement of  

Delaware program working to prepare students 

for college and beyond. 

          Referrals Welcome !    Fee-Only Advisors 

     Mallard in the Community 

www.mallardfinancial.com 


